
 

 

Contact Information: 

 

  

Yvonne Aben is the Prayer Chain Coordinator. If you would like to be part of this 

vital ministry, please email  

diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca to be added to our list.   

If you have a prayer request, please email diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca or call 

 

 

 

A Living Church – really living what we believe. 

A Loving Church  –  passionately loving God and loving  
         people. 

A Reaching Church  – significantly influencing our  
     community by  serving & sharing. 

A Growing Church  – continually growing as individuals and 
    as a community of faith 

Please note the Hillview bulletin is available on our Website:  

www.hillviewchurch.ca 

OUR MISSION IS TO BE: 

Pastor Norm 

(Senior Pastor) 
780-461-5393 pastornorm@hillviewchurch.ca 

Nathan Shessel 

(Director of Family Ministries) 
780-461-5393 ce@hillviewchurch.ca 

Ben Lien 

(Director of  Worship Arts) 
780-461-5393 musicdirector@hillviewchurch.ca 

Office 780-461-5393 office@hillviewchurch.ca 

Diaconate 780-461-5393 diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca 

Treasurer 780-461-5393 treasurer@hillviewchurch.ca 

Trustee 780-461-5393 trustee@hillviewchurch.ca 

 

 

Hillview Baptist Church  
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April 18, 2021 

253 Woodvale Road West      Tel: 780.461.5393 

Edmonton, Alberta        www.hilllviewchurch.ca 

T6L 1E5  Canada         office@hillviewchurch.ca 

 



 

 

WELCOME  

CALL TO WORSHIP 

Psalm 100.1-2 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

SONGS OF PRAISE 

COMMUNION 

SCRIPTURE READING 

Exodus 25.1-9 

PASTORAL PRAYER 

(Sunday School: Postponed till further notice) 

SCRIPTURE READING 

John 20.21-34 

THE MESSAGE 

“Unless”  

HYMN OF RESPONSE 

 BENEDICTION 

Numbers 6.24-26 

 

DOXOLOGY 

 

 

Welcome to Hillview 

April 18, 2021 

 

 

Church of the Week 

Carbon, AB: Carbon Valley Community Church  

Ministry Staff: Ron Berg (Ruth) 

  

Family of the Week 
Mike and Vanessa Tkachuk 

Pray for our Missionaries 

Walter and Florence Grob 

NAB Missionary in Cameroon 

nabonmission.org/missionaries/walter-florence-grob  

  

Walter began serving with the NAB in Cameroon in 1988 for a three-

year assignment; he returned in 1994 and has faithfully served ever 

since. He handles the missionary finances for the Cameroon Baptist 

Convention and serves as a resource person for the head of the Fi-

nance and Development Department.  

Pray: Pray that the continued unrest in Cameroon would come to a 

peaceful resolution. 

Activities for the Week 

Sunday   10:30am Morning Service 

Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study 

Wednesday 10:00am 

7:00pm 

7:30pm 

7:30pm 

** 

Ladies Bible Study  

Men’s Bible Study  

Young Adult Bible Study   

Ladies Bible Study  - Resuming in the fall  

All Bible Studies have moved to online platforms 

Call 780-461-5393 for information                     

Thursday 10:00am Prayer Time 

 (Via Zoom, contact Pastor Norm if you would like to join) 

https://nabonmission.org/missionaries/walter-florence-grob/

